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written analysis was not responded to in a definitive manner. She lastly mentioned that the book written 

from Author Goodwin, Markets: Public and Private still needs to be looked over thoroughly in regards to 

designing the PC-1 North Project.  

 

Bob Messina noted that he was having difficulty conceptualizing a southern walkthrough in the design; he 

would like that item expressed in future drawings in terms of pedestrian walkways.  

 

VII. Concerns of Committee Members   

None  

 

VIII. Adjournment 

 The meeting was adjourned at 5:55 p.m. by Gloria Skouge, Vice-Chair   

 

 

 
Meeting minutes submitted by: 
Dianna Goodsell, Administrative Services Coordinator  
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